
The Starke County Amateur Radio Club May meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm on the 17th 

Levi WB9CAO stepped in for the officers who were in Dayton at the Hamvention. 

The meeting started officially 7:03 p.m. Had a big turnout.   Jack Brink and Paul Lisowski were 

there, then two new Hams came in, and later, Rick Grant came late. A whole six attendees. No 

raffle. After the pledge, we sat around chatting, getting to know the two new Hams. They both 

paid dues to become members. 

The 'program' for the evening was discussing dipole antennas - G5RV, off Center Fed Dipoles, 

and Doublets.  Both new guys admitted they had no practical experience and were looking for 

help to understand the Ham Radio World and how radio works.  Both are 'book' Generals and 

admitted they just studied the Q & A manuals. 

 

We closed the meeting about 8:20 . 

 

Levi WB9CAO 

 


